SHS Class of 2017 ~ Senior Picnic

Dear Parents and Guardians of the Class of 2017,

The planning has begun for the traditional Senior Class Picnic. The students will enjoy a catered picnic lunch, music, games, and more! It is funded entirely through parent donations and costs close to \$9,000. The picnic is considered a school field trip; therefore, permission slips and restrictions regarding transportation are required. Students must pay the admission price and complete a permission slip in order to attend the event. Please note the following items:

Date: Thursday, May 25, 2017
Time: Buses will leave SHS at 9:30am

Buses will return to SHS at 1:455

Buses will return to SHS at 1:45pm

Location: Dean Park (rain location – Hit Quarters, 3 Tennis Drive, Shrewsbury)

Admission Price: \$25 per student

NOTE: Students are <u>not allowed</u> to drive themselves to or from Dean Park (or rain location).

<u>Permission Slip and Admission Price</u>: In order for your senior to attend the picnic, you must sign and return the permission slip and \$25 admission price by **May 12, 2016**. Please have your student either return the permission slip and payment to the Main Office at SHS or mail it to Heidi Hayes-Pandey at 17 Saybrook Road, Shrewsbury, MA 01545. Payment can be cash, (please do not mail cash) or checks payable to "Shrewsbury High School" (Memo: "Class of 2017 Sr. Picnic"). <u>ALL</u> students regardless of age are required to have a permission slip.

<u>Food and Beverage Donations</u>: While the main meal is catered, we are in need of donations of bottled water, Gatorade, snack bags, watermelon, desserts, and grocery store gift cards. To donate an item(s) for this event, please sign up at: http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0a4badaf2ca3fc1-shsclass

Volunteers: We are in need of parent volunteers to help setup, chaperone and cleanup. In order to host the picnic, we need 60 volunteers. All volunteers must have an up-to-date CORI form on file with the School Department. This process takes two weeks to process so please plan accordingly. To volunteer for this event, please sign up at: http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0a4badaf2ca3fc1-shssenior

Questions? Contact Heidi Hayes-Pandey at heidi022964@gmail.com or 508.341.3120

CUT AND RETURN BOTTOM PORTION WITH ADMISSION PRICE BY MAY 13th! Cash or Checks payable to "Shrewsbury High School" (Memo: "Class of 2017 Senior Picnic")

| 's / Guardian's Name | Student's Name | Parent's / Guardian's Email Address |
|--|----------------|--|
| s's / Guardian's Emergency Phone Number | er: | |
| | | |
| permission for my son / daughter | | to |
| permission for my son / daughter d the Class of 2017 Senior Picnic a | | to ation) in Shrewsbury on Thursday, May 25, 20 |
| • | | |